From: no-reply@caspio.com

To: DENR-INTERNET INFORMATION; Regynski, Barb
Subject: [EXT] Comments concerning revisions to South Dakota’s Volkswagen Beneficiary Mitigation Plan
Date: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:49:48 PM

VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/07/2021 22:49:41

Commenter Info:

Steve Boint

1807 S. Spring Ave.

Sioux Falls South Dakota, 57105

Email: steveboint@gmail.com Phone: 6059061472

Comments :

I agree with underwriting and increase in the number of electric vehicle charging stations in
SD. The electric vehicle infrastructure will need government help to solidify, but it is the wave
of the future. SD needs to make certain it is not left behind.
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